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The Order of St. Luke (OSL) is an international healing ministry, open to all 
denominations. 
 
We meet once a month in the library.  Our gatherings are open to all members of St. 
Paul's and other people interested in learning more about OSL. 
 
Bill and I hosted a coffee hour where we had pamphlets and the Sharing magazine 
available to share with anyone that was interested in OSL. 
 
On behalf of OSL I send cards to people that are ill, depressed, grieving and other 
difficult times. I am also in close contact with people that are grieving.  I send four 
booklets, titled "The Journey Thru Grieving". 
 
Father Don invited OSL members to be present during service, to offer prayer, and for 
me to anoint with oil anyone that desired healing prayer or to be anointed. 
 
We studied "A powerful Joy" by Joseph K. Acton.  A book of Lessons in Healing.  We 
furthered our study at Camp Chickagami.  Enjoying time together in prayer, reflection, 
services at the outside chapel, crafts, sharing meals and spiritual renewal. 
 
The OSL headquarters offers opportunities for conferences, learning opportunities, 
classes and other opportunities to aid in healing ministry growth. 
 
Members are:  
 
Rebecca Bennett 
Ferrell Katzenberger 
John Katzenberger 
Bill Kusky 
Deacon Donna Kusky 
Gale Luketich 
John Snell 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deacon Donna Kusky, Chaplain 
 
 


